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October’s Activity Round-Up  

October has been full of autumnal and 

spooky Halloween activities! At the start of 

the month we supported Stockport Food 

Bank with generous donations from our 

wonderful Fernbees families. We walked 

with some of our ‘Grandbees’ all the way to 

Hazel Grove Methodist Church to drop off 

our donations at their food bank 

warehouse. We also enjoyed a refreshing 

hot chocolate and biscuit with our 

Grandbees, visiting some in their rooms to 

deliver the hot chocolate and have a little 

sing along. Later we enjoyed some song and 

rhyme time, our Grandbees encouraged us 

to pick out songs from our ‘what’s in the 

bag?’ activity. We painted pumpkins and 

made spooky Halloween crafts. We enjoyed 

a continental Halloween breakfast, picking 

our own food from the menu in the bistro. 

To end our month we all dressed up for 

Halloween and visited our Grandbees in 

their rooms for trick or treating, picking up 

some goodies on the way.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

1st November -  30th November 

Every Thursday at 10:45am 
Kidslingo French lessons with the residents  

 

4th Nov 

3pm 
Poppy Wreath 

Making 

 

5th Nov 

12pm 
Lunch with 

Grandbees 

 

18th Nov 

3pm 
Song & Rhyme 

 

20th Nov 

3pm 
Story Time 

 7th Nov 

3pm 
Sports  

Games 

 

11th Nov 

3pm 
Cake Making 

 

15th Nov 

3pm 
Dance Party 

8th Nov - 10:30am 
Walk to Cenotaph to place our Poppy Wreath  

 

 

 

11th – 15th Nov 

Children In Need 
This week we are raising money for children in 

need. We have different themes each day. 

11th – Wear Red 

12th – Wear Spots/Stripes 

13th – Princess/Superhero Day 

14th – Pyjama Day 

15th – Wear Yellow 

  
14th Nov 

Bake Sale 

 

21st Nov 

3pm 
Visit Rooms 

 

28th Nov 

2:30-3pm 
Miniature Pony 

 

25th Nov 

3pm 
Scarecrow Craft 


